
WHAT
MathTalk is planning to bring new math 
installations at MLK School very soon! Before 
that, we want to test out some ideas and math 
activities with families and kids. The goal of the 
Pop Up Event is for kids to have fun outdoors 
exploring math concepts and for us to collect 
feedback about how to make our math 
installations better for the community! There 
will be snacks, music, and other activities. 

WHO
Children ages 3–8 (all ages welcome!)  
and their caregiver(s)

WHEN
Friday April 21  
2:30–5pm

WHERE 
Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. School playground 
100 Putnam Ave, Cambridge MA 02139

FOR MORE INFO 
claudia@mathtalkpbc.com

Math is Everywhere!  
Play, wonder, and explore!

Join us for a  

MathTalk 
Pop Up!


